
BONFIRE NIGHT TICKETS GO LIVE TONIGHT!

Tickets will go on sale at 8pm this evening on Monday 10 October here: NPSA Bath – NPSA 

events website. Snap your tickets up quickly because they always sell out quickly!!

10 October 2022

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnpsabath.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C32f7ae9e7264446e411508daa21bd22e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638000537615488957%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o1y2hnTAak%2FwSpsC9%2BtYM1CxLu8xR%2FG52Br%2BWx%2B7Il8%3D&reserved=0


CAKE SALE

Friday 14 October

Just bring along your £1’s – cash please and follow the queue of children to grab yourself 

some yummy cakes at pick up on Friday 14 October. 

BAGS2SCHOOL
11/12 October

Please bring in your donations, in sealed bags, to the lower school foyer when you pick up 

your child on the 11th and / or drop off on the 12th.

Bags2School will accept any of the following items: re-usable clothing, paired shoes (please 

tie them together), bags, hats, scarves & ties, jewellery, socks, belts, soft toys, household 

linen, curtains, towels, bedding (sheets, pillowcases, duvet covers).

They do NOT accept the following: duvets, blankets, pillows or cushions; carpets, rugs or 

mats; soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing; school uniform (with OR without logo), 

corporate clothing and workwear; textile off-cuts or yarn.

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE
Friday 14 October

Come and grab yourself some bargain pre- loved uniforms in the second hand sale. Please 

bring a bag with you to carry home any purchases.

AUTUMN TRAIL / PUMPKIN CARVING COMPETITION 

Sunday 30 October

The Autumn Trail is going ahead, and all volunteers will be contacted this weekend.

There will be three categories to enter - lower school, upper school, and adult. A prize will 

be available in each category, and you may enter as many categories or pumpkins as you 

like. There is no theme; you are free to decorate / carve a pumpkin as you wish.

Trail tickets are £2 per person, but anyone who puts in a pumpkin will be entitled to a free 

entry ticket. The form for booking a 'pumpkin slot' will be open soon; details to follow.  

NB: we do not supply the pumpkins!

If you would like to volunteer at the event, please sign up here: NPSA Events Sign Up

https://forms.office.com/r/nY46LSfPvK


BOOKS 2 SCHOOL

17-21 October

Did you know that as many as 1 in 5 children have no books of their own? We want to 

help change this!

Please bring any good quality second hand children's books that you wish to donate to 

the school office between 17-21 October (the last week of term) at drop off or pick up.

Books will then be distributed to children who need them in the local area by Newbridge 

staff and NPSA volunteers and through the Children's Book Project. 

We need pre-loved, but still in good condition:

• Baby board books

• Picture books

• Phonics

• Early readers

• Chapter books (for up to age 11)

• Non-fiction (for up to age 11)

• Teen fiction and non-fiction (up to age 14)

ORDER YOUR CHRISTMAS PUDDING

by Friday 21 October

Christmas pudding sales will go live on Tuesday, 11 October at midday! 

If you would like to order your Christmas puddings please head to the site to order before 

Friday 21 October. 

Always delicious, the puddings are available in 3 flavours – The Ultimate Plum Pudding, 

Sticky Toffee Pudding & Luscious Lemon. Pudding sizes are to serve 3/4 people.

All Newbridge Primary fundraising pudding wrappers will be decorated with the artwork of 

the child who is selected as the winner of the drawing competition that is now with the 

classes to complete. 

Order your puddings here at the NPSA Events page.

https://npsabath.org/events/

